Minutes

NWSWD Finance Committee Meeting

October 26, 2021
The Finance Committee of the Northwest Vermont Solid Waste Management District held a Finance Committee Meeting on October 26, 2021 by Zoom Meetings at 3:00 PM.
The meeting was called to order at 3:05 PM.  
	Finance Committee Members Present:

Tim Green
Tom Leitz

Al Voegele

Finance Committee Members Absent: 
Others Present:
John Leddy, Executive Director
Pam Bolster, Business Manager
	              Other Board Members/Guests Present:
               


Finance Committee Meeting
1) Review Proposed FY23 Budget:  
   The committee reviewed the proposed draft budget with Mr. Leddy and Ms. Bolster  

   providing answers to questions as well as back up figures for their budgetary decisions. 
   Personnel was reviewed and discussed as well as other key expense and income categories.
   Discussion and review of surcharge increases looking at various options. The finance

   Committee felt that a .75 cent surcharge increase was warranted and reasonable, giving the 

   FY23 budget a small surplus.  They will present this to the Full Board for approval at the

   November Board Meeting.
    Meeting Adjourned: 4:20 PM
